Explore nature through the Kentucky Forest Leadership Program
Source: Laurie Thomas, extension forester
Incoming high school juniors and seniors with a serious interest in nature may want to participate in the Kentucky Forest Leadership Program this summer.

The weeklong program June 6-10 gives participants the opportunity to explore many aspects of the forest and learn about college degree programs and potential careers.

The program is not a recreational camp. Participants should plan to be immersed in forestry-related topics throughout the week. Those topics include forest measurements, fire management, plant identification, surveying, soil science, water quality and wood products. In addition to the traditional forestry program, entomology and wildlife options will be offered to interested individuals.

Participants will use skills they learn throughout the week to work in teams to develop an environmental management plan for a designated forested area. They will present their plan at the end of the week.

The Kentucky Forest Leadership Program is more than 50 years old and has been held at the Lake Cumberland 4-H Education Center in Jabez for nearly 20 years. It is conducted through a partnership between the University of Kentucky College of Agriculture, Food and Environment, Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service, Kentucky Division of Forestry and the Kentucky Division of Conservation.

The program is limited to 25 students. Registration is due by May 6.
For more information on the program or other 4-H forestry opportunities, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service.

Educational programs of the Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, sex, religion, disability or national origin. 
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